
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/29/2020 7:30:07 PM

First name: ELIZABETH

Last name: PAXSON

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Front range cities should NOT be allowed to damage the Holy Cross wilderness by building road or

drilling holes.  The cities should also not be allowed to direct water from the wilderness to the cities.  If they need

more water, they should conserve their existing supply instead of drying out the mountains.


